
From: xxxxxxxx@xxxx.xxxxxxxxxx.xxx [mailto:xxxxxxxx@xxxx.xxxxxxxxxxx.xxx]  

 

Sent: 05 August 2009 14:42 

 

To: Consultations 

 

Subject: A Policy for Deep Packet Inspection and similar Technologies 

 

You have asked the General Public to comment. Below please find my 

observation: 

 

Feel DPI is intrusive and uncalled for as customers buy the use of a "pipe" 

and text of traffic going through this pipe should not be available to others 

nor cause a tiered service. Privacy should be guaranteed and, in my view, is 

better served as law stands at present. 

 

N.A. Pappadakis 

Beachcomber 

West Bay Road, SMB 

Grand Cayman 

Cayman Islands 

 


